
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
9th September 2021 
 

PE kit reminder 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Your child’s teacher will be in touch soon to inform you of the day their class has PE. I am writing to ask that 
on PE days, you send your child to school in their PE kit. You are welcome to send a clean t-shirt and a roll 
on deodorant if you feel your child might want to refresh after PE. 
 
In order to keep uniform costs low the PE uniform is as follows; 
 

 Plain white t-shirt / polo shirt 

 Black shorts or black tracksuit pants 

 Black or white trainers 
 
Your child can accompany this with their school sweatshirt if you feel they may not be warm enough. Many 
thanks for your support with this. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
C Endersby 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 


